From: W. Gregg Stefancik

To: Katie Faulkner

Cc: Ann Flory

Subject: Re: File number: PLN2024-00100
Date: Thursday, May 16, 2024 7:53:39 AM
Attachments: image001.png

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hello Katie -

This morning I reviewed the materials for this project. Can you please include this email in
the public comments for the project.

As a resident of 12500 Skyline Blvd, Woodside, CA 94062, I would like to express
unqualified support for the project. The area north of roughly 12860 Skyline is underserved
by internet providers and other forms of modern connectivity (eg. fiber, cable, etc), this tower
could and hopefully does provide enhanced wireless coverage which is currently spotty to
non-existent in the area. While the population is small, the need for modern connectivity is
essential for day to day life. Wireless connectivity is the only technology which can provide
economical connectivity to the residents of the area. Prior efforts to bring fiber to the area
never came to fruition for reasons I am unsure of, but suspect economic factors made it
untenable.

Beyond the need, the visual and environmental impact of the tower is low to non-existent both
for local residents and those viewing the area from afar.

William Gregg Stefancik

Ann T Flory

12500 Skyline Blvd, Redwood City, CA 94062-4555
650 740 3337
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